
TASMANIAN FLY-TYERS CLUB 

Minutes of the General Meeting 21/3/11 

 

Meeting began 7.30pm 

Present: D Hemmings (chair), 19 members as per attendance book, and guest speaker 

Sarah Graham from IFS. 

Apologies: R Direen, G House, S Spotswood, P Langton, R Scrim . 

Minutes of the General Meeting 21/2/11: Moved R Ruthven seconded C Ludford 

“that the minutes be accepted as a complete and accurate record.” Carried 

Business arising from the minutes 

Nil 

Correspondence 

IFS – Annual Liawenee weekend requesting us to demonstrate fly tying. B Barker 

and B West volunteered to attend 

Treasurer’s Report 

The Treasurer was unable to attend. 

General Business 

Activities 

Annual Casting Day, „Bendeveron‟, a show of hands indicated that approximately 25 

people will attend. 

Dee Lagoon weekend – 8 members attended and all enjoyed excellent weather, 

fishing, and company. Thank you Dave Chote for organising the trip. 

John Fowler Trophy – many are still struggling to find a day. Next year we will 

probably only have two rounds. 

Annual Subscriptions 

The committee have set these at $90 for 2011/12 with a $10 discount for early 

payment. 

Miena shack 

Most of the contents of the cabinet have now been taken to the shack. Valuable items 

donated by members have not been taken there. 

The President thanked Josh Bradshaw and Sven Nielsen for providing firewood. 

Miena webcam – the President thanked Tim Lewis for giving club members access. 

Winter Tying 

Tony Dell and Doug Miller will again offer their residences for tying sessions 

Winter Casting 

D Hemmings and B Barker will conduct sessions after their Casting Instructor‟s 

Certificate exam. 

Other Business 

J Smith thanked Doug Miller for providing a Vice article. 

Meeting closed 7.45pm. 

  

The meeting was followed by a very informative presentation on IFS finances and 

activities given by Sarah Graham. 

 

Peter Murphy 

Secretary 


